New Meeting Request Form

Central Oregon Intergroup in District 5
337 W. Antler, Suite B Redmond, OR 97756 (541) 923-8199
This form is to request the addition of a new Alcoholics Anonymous (A.A.) meeting to the Central Oregon Intergroup (COIG) meeting directory. Updating, reprinting, and distributing of the printed A.A. meeting schedule pamphlet is performed on a quarterly basis.  
  *Please provide the following information
Day/Days of the week: (circle all that apply)       Sun Mon Tues Wed Thur Fri Sat
Time of Day:
 :

 AM or PM
Meeting Duration: (circle appropriate choice)    60 min 75 min 90 min
Meeting Type: (i.e. Speaker Meeting, Book Study, Discussion etc.)
Open or Closed Meeting: 
Location/Address of Meeting:
Wheelchair Access? Y or N 
Name of your Group: 

Contact info for IGR and/or Secretary:
· Name
· Phone
· Email
The group conscience of COIG considers the following touchstones important when publishing meetings in the AA meeting directory:
· If your meeting is not part of a group, it should still observe the definition of an Open or Closed A.A. meeting. “Closed meetings are for A.A. members only, or for those who have a drinking problem and “have a desire to stop drinking…Nonalcoholics may attend open meetings as observers” (P-16 “The AA Group”, pg. 13).
· Meetings will have no outside affiliation, actual or implied. While paying attention to the 12 traditions of A.A., and not affecting other groups or A.A. as a whole, it is important to remember “Even the appearance of being linked to any organization, club, or political or religious institution needs to be avoided” (P-16 “The AA Group”, pg. 18). “Each group should be autonomous except in matters affecting other groups, or A.A. as a whole” (Alcoholics Anonymous Fourth Edition, pg. 562).
· “Singleness of purpose” is essential. “The primary purpose of any A.A. group is to carry the A.A. message to alcoholics. Experience with alcohol is one thing all A.A. members have in common. It is misleading to hint or give the impression that A.A. solves other problems or knows what to do about drug addiction" (P-16 “The AA Group”, pg. 18).
· When choosing literature for an A.A. meeting, it is important to remember that “…our literature has preserved the integrity of the A.A. message” (Alcoholics Anonymous Fourth Edition, “Forward to the Fourth Edition”, pg. xxiv). There is an abundance of conference approved and A.A. printed literature.
If your meeting should dissolve, someone from the group will need to contact the COIG office and/or schedule chair to help keep the local directory current.
By submitting this request form, I/we have read and understand the above.
* The A.A. Pamphlet (P-16) “The A.A. Group …where it all begins” is a valuable resource, with shared experience on how meetings function and on how to get started.[image: image1.png]



